
The one and only ñblot on 

the landscapeò was the silver 
Golf left parked where the 

marquee is usually erected. 

We established that it 
belonged to Nick and Pat 

(NB Tickety Boo), who were 
out cruising somewhere on 

the Oxford Canal and 
obviously really enjoying 

themselves because all 
phone calls and emails went 

unanswered. So we were left 
with the car in prime 

position and had to move the 
marquee. Nick and Pat, we 

should tell you that we 
rescued your car from the 

Garden Club - they were all 

for putting it into the raffle! 

Our grateful thanks go to all 

those Moorers who pitched 
in erecting the marquee, 

decorating the building and 
doing all the preparations - 

we really appreciate all that 

you do. 

Special thanks go to Mike 

(NB Smoke) for singing and 
playing guitar during the 

bandôs breaks - much 

appreciated, Mike. 

A selection of party pictures 
follows on the next two 

pages. 

windows, a real labour of 

love by Dan Reid and his 
team of volunteers. She was 

a handsome boating picture 

posing in front of the 
building until we sent her on 

her way to the Jubilee 
Pageant with the traditional 

bottle of Newcastle Brown 
poured over her bow and 

some rousing cheers. 

We also held a raffle in aid 
of the Garden Club and 

raised an amazing Ã150. We 
felt that considering the 

importance of the occasion a 
charitable donation would be 

fitting and so (after a bit of 
haggling from some Garden 

Club members who didnôt 
want to part with the dosh) 

we donated Ã50 to St John 
Ambulance and Ã50 to the 

Lyneal Trust, whose two 
boats Shropshire Lass and 

Shropshire Lad were staying 
with us overnight and also 

on their way to the Jubilee 
Pageant. A big thank you to 

Kay (WB Dream Retreat) 
and Carolyn (NB Lioness) 

for running the raffle and 

also to those who donated 

prizes. 

 

Itôs been a patriotic year and 

when our very own 
Mountbatten Crusader, the 

St John Ambulance boat, 

was selected to participate in 
the Queenôs Jubilee Pageant 

we were more than ready to 
step up to the mark and 

celebrate.  

As a consequence our 
Summer Party this year was 

really our best ever. At least 
one Moorer (who shall 

remain nameless) fell in the 
water at the end of the day, 

sure proof of a good party. 

Our theory of buying 
another marquee in case of 

rain worked very well and 
we were blessed with a 

lovely day and no rain. The 
only problem is that Peter 

Moore now thinks he has to 
buy a new marquee every 

year to keep the rain away! 

The Marina and many of the 
boats looked great decked 

out in bunting and balloons 
and some very frothy red, 

blue and white creations on 
the bridge by Carolyn (NB 

Lioness). 

Mountbatten Crusader was 

absolutely resplendent with 
her repaint and new 

Upcoming Events 

¶ Current to 1 September - 

Canvasopinion  - Exhibition of 

Local Artists at the Walnut Tree Inn 

¶ 21-22 July - Buckingham Canal 

Festival 

¶ 3-5 August - Nutstock Music 

Festival at the Walnut Tree Inn 

¶ 11-12 August - Blisworth Canal 

Festival 

¶ 18-19 August - Stoke Bruerne Pirate 

Weekend 

¶ 24-27 August - IWA Boat 

Gathering at Becketôs Park, 

Northampton 

¶ 2 September - 5 mile guided walk 

organized by Buckingham Canal 

Society 

¶ 22 September - Stoke Bruerne 

Museum: Traditional Canal Painting 

Course 

¶ 29-30 September - Stoke Bruerne 

Village at War 

¶ 8 December - Stoke Bruerne 

Illuminated Boats and Carols 

¶ 15 December - Marina Christmas 

Party at the Walnut Tree Inn 
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The Paparazzi: 

Derek (NB Adagio) 

Stewart (NB Primrose) 

Keith (NB Lioness) 

James (NB Endeavour) 

Thanks guys! 

 

More party pictures are on our webpage: 

http://www.blisworthmarina.co.uk/html/pictures.html 

 


